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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CALENDAR

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

This term, our School Advisory Council and staff have reviewed responses
from our school surveys and created our new Educational Philosophy. A
philosophy of education is a statement (or set of statements) that
identifies and clarifies the beliefs, values and understandings with respect
to education. An educational philosophy should also serve to inspire and
direct educational planning, programs and processes. Further on in the
newsletter, you will find our new Educational Philosophy. I thank everyone
who was involved in the process of creating our new philosophy… From
survey input, discussing priority areas, through to the drafting and
finalisation process. Thank you!

Our Term 3 Learning Conversations kicked off this week and conclude
next Tuesday. Thank you to everyone for your participation. With
improving learning and wellbeing outcomes for all students a priority at St
Mary’s, open communication between home and school, as well as
participation in Learning Conversations is vital.

Despite the rainy weather that we’ve experienced this week, the UV rating
is well and truly on the rise. Thank you to everyone for your support of our
Sun Smart Policy. Students and staff are now required to wear a hat at
school during break times. The children have done a great job
remembering to wear their hat each day. No Hat, No Play.

September

Thur 1st 2.30pm - Fathers Day Afternoon

Fri 2nd Grade 3-6 Spring Sports
2.30pm - Cuppa Catch Up

Tue 6th Learning Conversations

Thur 8th Arts on Show - St Liborius

Fri 9th 2.30pm - Cuppa Catch Up
Jungle Book Production 6.30pm

Mon 12th Division Athletics

Thu 15th Gr 5/6 Kinder Reading Session

Fri 16th Footy Colours & Crazy Sock Day

LAST DAY OF TERM 3
2.20pm finish

October

Mon 3rd FIRST DAY OF TERM 4
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We acknowledge and pay respect to the Jaara people as the original and ongoing custodians of the land we meet on.

We commit ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.
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Our Production is now a little over a week away. The finishing touches
are being made to the performance and tickets are running out the door.
If you haven’t already, don’t forget to purchase your tickets ahead of
time to save a rush on the night. Thank you to those families who have
volunteered to help us relocate out set to the Town Hall. Many hands
certainly make light work, so your contributions are very much
appreciated.

In our lead up to Fathers Day it seems appropriate to share a little
prayer and share with you how grateful we are for all the things our
father/special person does for us. Be sure to wish your dad/special
person or grandfather a happy Father’s Day.

Kim Carter

Principal

CATHOLIC IDENTITY

Season of Creation:
The Season of Creation has
special significance for the
Catholic Church, particularly
since Pope Francis established
September 1st as the annual
World Day of Prayer for Care of
Creation. It is a time marked
throughout the Christian world
from 1st September to 4th October (Feast of St. Francis of Assisi) and
celebrates the joy of creation as well as encourages awareness-raising
initiatives to help us to heal and protect Our Common Home.

We celebrate in the awareness that our world is suffering deeply from
numerous environmental crises as well as conflict in many regions.
These global crises are interconnected and affect millions of people
but are experienced most deeply by the poor and vulnerable. The
earth is crying out to us, but are we listening now to the Book of
Creation? May this Season inspire us and strengthen us in our efforts
to protect our common home.
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SCHOOL NEWS

iPad and Keyboard Chargers:
At the end of 2022, our current technology lease ends and all iPads will be returned
and replaced. Since the remote learning periods of 2020 and 2021, we have been
missing several iPad chargers and keyboard charging cords. We are currently missing
approx. 50% of our chargers! Please have a look at home and return any St Mary’s
chargers and cords ASAP. Thanks!

Jungle Book Production:
St Mary’s production of The Jungle Book Kids will be held on Friday 9th September
commencing at 6.30pm at Inglewood Town Hall. Tickets can be purchased from the school
office or at the door on the night. Tickets are $10 each or $20 for a family ticket.

No Lunch Orders - Thursday 8th September:
Due to the Sandhurst Arts on Show excursion, there will be no lunch orders next week, Thursday 8th September.

SIMON Everywhere:
As announced last week, our SIMON Everywhere App has undergone a major update. Families are asked to
download the newest version of the app and log in again using their usual PAM login details. Please speak to Mrs
Carter if you experience any difficulties accessing SIMON Everywhere.
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What’s happening this fortnight in FOUNDATION - GRADE 2

Religion Our Special Book - Moses and the 10 commandments

English Reading: Understanding comprehension strategies
Writing: Procedural writing

Maths Understanding how to read a clock.

Personal Learning Critical and Creative Thinking: Creating dioramas of Australian Landscapes
If you have not brought a shoe box to school please bring them in ASAP!

RRRR Positive Gender relations

Performance Arts Week 9 will be a busy week for our students. They have worked incredibly hard in
their rehearsal practice for our JUNGLE BOOK PRODUCTION THIS  WEEK
Thursday 8th of September- Sandhurst Arts on Show for the whole school at  St Liborius
- please wear full PE uniform
Friday 9th September-THE JUNGLE BOOK PRODUCTION at the Town Hall.  Please read
the  Production Update letter that went home on Tuesday. Please come to school on
this day in black shorts or leggings and a singlet or t-shirt with your school jumper over
the top. Not baggy pants or hoodies.

Visual Arts Taking Good Photos

Health Social Skills: Showing Kindness towards others

Sport Hockey

Indonesian Wayang Kulit

What’s happening this fortnight in GRADE 3 - 6

Religion Australian Catholics

English Visualisation

Maths Units of Measurement

Personal Learning Consumer choice

RRRR Positive Gender Relations

Performance Arts Week 9 will be a busy week for our students. They have worked incredibly hard in  their
rehearsal practice for our JUNGLE BOOK PRODUCTION THIS  WEEK
Thursday 8th of September- Sandhurst Arts on Show for the whole school at  St Liborius
- please wear full PE uniform
Friday 9th September-THE JUNGLE BOOK PRODUCTION at the Town Hall.  Please read
the  Production Update letter that went home on Tuesday. Please come to school on
this day in black shorts or leggings  and a singlet or t-shirt with your school jumper over
the top. Not baggy pants or hoodies.
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Visual Arts Photography - Taking Portraits

Health Healthy and  Unhealthy Friendships- What  are the signs and how do we keep our
friendships healthy?

Sport Hockey

Indonesian Wayang Kulit
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STUDENT NEWS
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With our ‘Wildly Important Goal’ of “Every Child Every Day” we are aiming for a 95% attendance rate.
Our whole school attendance percentage this semester is currently 89.91%.

Let’s grow the green!!
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P&F NEWS

2022 FOOTY TIPPING:

Hi SMPS Tippers,

The 2022 AFL home and away season has drawn to a close.

Big congratulations to the Noonan Family on 146 points, with
the winning margin of 517.

In second place was Esava (Paul Wilkinson), also on 146 points
with a margin of 574. DWMX5 (Daniel White) took third place on
145 points, again by margin from Adele George.

We would like to sincerely thank our tipping
community for your support of our competition
in 2022.

In addition to the prize money awarded to our top three tippers,
this year’s competition raised $1,165 which will be used for
resources for our students.

In closing, thanks again on behalf of our students, staff, and the
St Mary’s Parents & Friends team. We hope you enjoyed our
tipping competition and look forward to welcoming you back again
in 2023.

If your team is in the finals, all the best!

PRODUCTION REFRESHMENTS:
Following the Production there will be an opportunity for families and friends to visit an Art Show and enjoy some
refreshments together. It would be fantastic if all families could please bring a plate of food to share. Details of
when to drop the food off will be sent out next week. Thanks in advance for your help.

10



COMMUNITY NEWS

Martin Vale Dental:
The Martin Vale Dental Truck will be stationed at the
Inglewood Primary School for the 6 monthly visits on
the 9th and 12th September 2022. St Mary’s and
preschool children are invited to book in for an
appointment.

Preliminary Final:
We’d like to wish our Under 18 football team all the
best in the Preliminary Final on Saturday. If you’d like
to get along and add your voice to the cheer squad,
the game commences at 10.40am at Newbridge.
Go Woodies!
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